

Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 4th April 2025

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

What a lovely final week of term we have had with the Y4 footballers playing in the pyramid tournament at Kirkburton Middle School, our Easter Worship on Wednesday, celebrating our Star in the Jar children and taking part in an egg hunt.

Thank you to all those that took part in our raffle, we raised £151 which will be put towards books to go in our revamped library.

I hope everyone enjoys the Easter break and I look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 22nd April for the start of our summer term.

Building and safeguarding update:

Over the Easter break we will be having some work done in school. Mrs Hill and I will be moving into what is now the library and the library will move to where Mrs Hill sits now. We will also be having fobs on the gate into the playground and front door of school as an extra layer of safeguarding protection. This will mean that at certain times of the day you will need to press the buzzer to gain access to the playground. I will keep you updated as to what this will look like when it is all fitted and working.



Well done to our raffle winners -

Jamie, Jack B, Mia-Rose, Elijah, Hadley, Archie and Alex S.

Whole School Attendance Figures

Our target is 97% attendance.

W/C 24.3.25	This Week
97.03%	96.70%
92.22%	98.89%
100%	97.50%
98.10%	95.24%
97%	98%
97.78%	97.78%
99.05%	98.10%
	97.03% 92.22% 100% 98.10% 97% 97.78%



A big happy birthday to Theodore, Mace and Arthur who have celebrated their birthdays this week. We hope you enjoyed your special day!

Hunter, Jack, Alice, Ralph, Clara and Amelie we hope you enjoy your birthday over the holidays. We can't wait to hear all about it when we get back to school.

Star in the jar winners

Well done to Emily, Mixxie, Gabriella, Jacob G, Mathilda, Jacob B, Hugo, Hunter, Penelope, Adelyn, Emma S, Will. Who were this half terms Star in the Jar winners.

Congratulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Attenborough - Olive

Sharman - Rosie

Lenny – Ted

Roberts - Adelyn



Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Reminders

- A number of boys have had haircuts recently with lines and patterns shaved into the side of their heads.

 Please can I ask that this is something you consider for the six-week holiday rather than through the school term
- Snacks at morning break should be healthy ones such as fruit, vegetables, cheese or yogurt. Crisps, biscuits and chocolate will be sent home, and a healthy alternative offered.
- PE Kit should be plain black/navy bottoms and plain black/navy hoodies/fleece. Grey and white hoodies/sweatshirts are not part of our school PE uniform or colourful leggings.
- A reminder that nail varnish should not be worn in school unless on a themed/non uniform day. Earrings should be studs only, not hoops which should be removed or taped over at home for PE sessions.
 No other jewellery should be worn, and children will be asked to remove this at school and put into bookbags moving forwards.







Diary Dates

April

22nd – School re-opens

Year 4 & 5 swimming lessons

Parents Evening 3:30pm - 5:30pm

HI 5 Netball Festival at Shelley College

4:00pm - 5:15pm

23rd – Parents Evening 3:30pm – 6:00pm

Neiley Races

24th & 25th - Year 5 Bikeabilty

29th - Team Attenborough visit to YWP

30th – After school games night 3:30pm – 5:00pm

